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Please pray for our first time 
visitors and regular attenders


It feels as if it has been a very long month.  When I 
look back on the photos from the month and the events 
that took place, I realize that it was a long month.  We 
have had two first time visitors to our Wednesday night 
service, David and Fernandez.  Please pray for them 
both of them are needing to restructure their lives.  I 
had a really good talk with both of them.  Both of 
them had struggled with addiction.  One of them had 
hit bottom and looked upward.  Not so sure about the 
other one.  He needs the Lord.  I hope to see them 
more.  David said that he had plans to come back as 
he would like to seek the Lord.  Our Wednesday night 
service can be quite an adventure as you 
never really know what to expect.  A couple 

of weeks ago there was a large neighborhood fight taking place 
in the street next door to where we were meeting.  There were 
at least thirty people involved all hitting each other.  People 
need the Lord!

We have also had several visitors to our Sunday night service.  
There is a young man in his twenties named Bryan that has 
been coming every service for the last month. He has 
problems.  He needs Jesus.  Some of the Sundays, he is sober, 
others he is not.  We have been trying to show the love of 
Christ to him.  We feel that whether or not the message gets 
through to him, the neighbors, at least, see our kind treatment 

of him and are impacted.  One of the Sundays, we were pleased to have Abel visit 
in our service.  He is a professional trumpet player for the Cordoba Symphonic.  I 
think that he enjoyed getting to play the hymns with my kids.  Jonathan, who had 
invited him was very happy that he not only said he would come, but he actually 

came.  My kids have invited several to come since we have been in this location. It 
can be disappointing when there is no response. 

One phone call that I received was from Hugo. (pictured above)  He has never been to one of our 
services since we began in the location where we are on Sunday nights.  He was one that we met 
from 2019 when we were meeting every Sunday in the plaza of Alta Cordoba. At the time he was a 
bread vendor in the plaza that would stop and talk to us and ask questions. Before the pandemic I 
was meeting with him personally every Tuesday night to try to share the Lord with him.  Though we 
have had many discussions of the Gospel, I am still convinced that he does not completely 
understand God’s simple plan of salvation through grace, apart from works.  He called me one 
Sunday and told me that he planned on being there that evening.  He 
told me that since I had invited him so many times in the past that he 
decided to come.  Please pray for him and his wife, Susana.  Especially 
pray for our normal attenders as they have been out a lot lately.  They 
have been on our minds and hearts a lot this last month as we pray for 
them to make good decisions and to seek the Lord first.


We also had a couple visit for the first time at the very end of May of 
which we had a couple of very good conversations even though it 
appears that nothing had come of it.  The Lord knows now and we will 
know in eternity!
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Your prayers mean so much to us!
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An argentine mailman!  
Please pray that our 
updated documents 

come in the mail soon!

Thankful for Abel sharing 
his talents with us for our 

Sunday night service!

Fathers day photo 
with my kids!

Marcelo, toasting bread on 
the heater after our 

Wednesday night service! 
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Contact Scott and Stacie Maness at:


www.argentinabaptist.org


www.profundizandoenlapalabra.org


Follow our Facebook page at:

www.facebook.com/argentinabaptist


Friend us on Facebook:

www.facebook.com/scott.maness.31


www.facebook.com/anastacia.maness


  Email Address:

    smaness@argentinabaptist.org


WhatsApp Number:


+54 9 351 328 3639


TextFree US Number:


(903) 309-3515


Mailing Address:


Scott Maness

   25 de Mayo 1544 PA


   CP 5000 Cordoba Capital

ARGENTINA


Total Expenses for 

the month of June


     •  Transportation Expenses

            •  Auto Expenses 

                •  Gasoline for car = $76.99

                •  Toll = $6.70

            •  Taxi = $108.55

            •  Bus = $0

      •  Housing Expenses = $552.36

      •  Miscellaneous Expenses

            •  Life Insurance = $79.29

            •  Samaritans = $665

            •  Phone/Internet = $39.27

            •  Transferring money = $165.08

            •  Supplies = $48.50

            •  Bible purchase = $209.26

      •  Meeting place expenses = $113.56


Alvin MBC Alvin, Tx $100.00 
Bethlehem BC   Science Hill, KY $100.00 
Bethel MBC  New Orleans, La $25.00 
Calvary MBC   Three Rivers, MI $100.00 
Calvary MBC  Idabel, OK $100.00 
Cleveland MBC Cleveland, Tx $300.00 
Concord MBC  Omaha, Tx $200.00 
County Line MBC Timpson, Tx $45.00 
Eastside BC Jacksonville, TX $74.50 
First BC Ranson, WV $192.65 
Golden Meadows BC Garland, TX $100.00 
Grandview BC Henderson, Tx $150.00 
Landmark BC Mt. Enterprise, Tx $300.00 
Landmark MBC  Bogata, TX $40.00 
Landmark MBC          Athens, Tx $100.00 
Landmark MBC        Farmington, NM $104.00 
Longbranch BC Carthage, Tx $200.00 
Mt. Calvary BC Jackson, Mo $100.00 
Myrtle Tree BC Patriot, OH $200.00 
Nevills Chapel MBC Mt. Pleasant, TX $500.00 
Nevills Chapel MBC Mt. Pleasant, TX $372.90 
New Shady Grove BC Carthage, TX $177.80 
Pinehaven BC   Pensacola, FL $25.00 
Piney Grove BC Somerset, KY $100.00 
Rocky Branch MBC Naples, Tx  $125.00 
Skyline MBC Madison, AL $180.00 
Sublett Rd. BC Arlington, Tx $50.00 
Twinland MBC Houston, Tx $100.00 
Victory MBC Russellville, AR $700.00 
Walnut St. BC Hillsboro, TX $185.00 
Westwood MBC  WinterHaven, FL $100.00 

Attending the 28th annual youth meeting in Santa Ana!


Decorating for our 4th of July outreach!  This 
idea for an outreach started from the English 

class that Stacie has been teaching!


Stacie was blessed to attend a ladies retreat!
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